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Important Information 

1112 N. Bendix Dr. 
South Bend, IN 46628

(574) 232.8021
Monday - Friday 9:00am-5:00pm
(Drive-Up 9:00-5:30 Fridays Only)

3630 Edison Lakes Parkway
Mishawaka, IN 46545

(574) 255.2323
Monday - Friday 9:00am-5:00pm

Saturday 9:00am-12:00
(Drive up 9:00-5:30 Fridays Only)

1404 East Ireland Road
South Bend, IN 46614

(574) 231.4508
Monday - Friday 9:00 - 5:00pm

(Drive up 9:00-5:30 Fridays Only
and Saturday 9:00am - Noon)

Website and Online Banking
www.aaafcu.com
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Look for this logo to avoid ATM fees in
St. Joseph County (Indiana)

Follow us on social media

July 2019

New Information regarding
your VISA Access Point

By now, all AAA FCU VISA
cardholders should have received
a letter urging you to register your
card.  Visit www.aaafcu.com and
under “Helpful Links” you will find
“VISA Card Access Point.”

Even if you were enrolled in
VISA statements before, you will
still need to register your card. 

This allows you to look at your
statements, make payments, set  

Be Aware of Phone Scams

AAA Cubs Trip
Friday, July 12, 2019

$75/ person
The bus will leave our AAA Bendix lot at

10am and leave Wrigleyville to come home
30 min after the last pitch.

Ticket includes trip on the bus, tickets to the game 
and door prizes. 

Be aware that phone scams are on the rise.  Don’t ever
give out financial information to anyone who calls 
requesting information such as social security number, 
account numbers or other personal information. 

These callers may claim to be associated with the IRS or
the Social Security Administration and often request wire
transfers or pre-paid cards and the calls are sometimes
threatening. 

“This caller-ID spoofing scheme has unfortunately evolved
to include the Social Security Advisory Board, but it is the
same type of scam, attempting to mislead people by using
the trusted name of Social Security,” Social Security Inspector
General Gail S. Ennis said. “I encourage everyone to alert
your family and friends about how common these scams are,
and to be very cautious when speaking with unknown callers,
even if you recognize the caller ID.”

If you receive a suspicious call, you may report that infor-
mation online at https://oig.ssa.gov/report or by calling (800)
269-0271, Monday through Friday, 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. Eastern
Time. You can also report these scams to the Federal Trade
Commission through a new site specific to Social Security
scams:  https://identitytheft.gov/ssa.

AAA FCU will be closed on
Thursday, July 4, in 

observance of 
Independence Day. And 

August 31 and September 2
in observance of Labor Day.

Use your Debit Card between
July 1, 2019 – August 31,
2019 and you will be entered
to win a Kitchenaid Stand
Mixer every time you use your
debit card with a signature-
based transaction.

This Could Be Yours!

up alerts for your card and check your history and current
transactions, among other services. 

If you have questions about your VISA card, registering
your card or obtaining a card, ask any teller for assistance. 

IT’S TIME TO REFINANCE

Do you REALLY know how much you are paying for your vehicle? 

AAA Vehicle Loan Rates are as low as
2.99% APR* for new vehicles
3.49% APR* for used vehicles

You’ll receive a 1% rebate up to $599 
when you refinance with AAA. 

* Certain restrictions may apply, No other discounts apply 
and No refinacing of AAA loans. 


